
    Welcome to Term 1 

 Tulip Room - Kat, Gemma and Kerrie 

Hello to all of our Tulip Room families. We are very excited 
to welcome you and your children back to the new school 
year in the Tulip room. We would like to extend a warm  
welcome to our new children and their families who will be 
joining us throughout  September and October. So far, our 
returning children have enjoyed a relaxed transition back 
into nursery routines and have settled 
better than we could have hoped for 
after the summer break.  

 

Please check your child’s learning diary 
(ILD) for updates of your child’s     
learning stories, photos and videos as we 
will continue to add these soon.  

For new parents, you will receive log-in 
details shortly after your child’s settling-
in period to support you with signing up.  

Polite reminder 

Please refrain from your child bringing in their 
own toys from home as we cannot be held     

responsible for loss or damage. 

                 

Monday 4th Sept-Friday 8th Sept— Mark 
making week 

Monday 13th Sept—Writing week 

Date TBC—Harvest festival 

Friday 20th Oct—Half term  

Monday 30th Oct—Term 2 begins  

We will be looking at 
‘Dear Zoo’ by Rod  
Campbell more closely 
this term, using       
repetition and story  
language to retell the 
story using actions to 
develop speaking and 
listening skills!  

Congratulations to our 
Graduates who have made 
the move up to Sunflower 

Room or a new nursery set-
ting last term! Thank you 

very much for attending our 
Graduation Party and we 

wish you lots of luck ! 


